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Comments: I am commenting on Reauthorization #65359, regarding the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex. I

have no problem with outfitters utilizing this complex. I do take issue with some outfitters setting up tent frames

and corrals and hitching posts for pack animals. These structures should not be allowed. With 62 special use

outfitters entering these wilderness areas, the Forest Service needs to perform yearly assessments to check for

compliance with the rules of Wilderness. I am not if favor of these renewals being approved with a CE

(Categorical Exclusion).  I want real environmental assessments done. If trails are now looking more like roads

than trials, perhaps some trails need to be removed from use to allow time to recover and perhaps limits placed

on group sizes. Thank you.


